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 Tuesday, April 02, 2013

If an office is closed, USCIS will reschedule all appointments until a time when it is safe to resume
operations. 

Office Closings: 

The Application Support Center Fairfax office (XLG) located at 5949 W. Pico Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90035
was closed at 2:45pm on April 1, 2013 due to loss of power and phone services. Power was lost in a five
block area. All applicants will be rescheduled to the next available appointment date. The affected customer
will not need to reschedule the missed appointment. However, walk-ins will be processed on a case-by-case
basis.

Scheduled Office Closings: 

Plug-ins
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